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Attention Drivers: Additional Turning Restrictions for Large Tractor and 
Semi-trailers in Effect March 14 at Arbutus and W. Broadway  

March 9, 2022 

The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) is implementing traffic changes at Arbutus St. and W. Broadway as 

it builds the Broadway Subway Project. 

Beginning March 14, large tractor semi-trailer-type trucks WILL NOT be able to make left hand turns from eastbound 

and westbound W. Broadway onto Arbutus St. This latest restriction is in addition to not being able to make right or 

left hand turns onto W. Broadway from northbound Arbutus St., in effect since December 19, 2021. Trucks will need 

to take alternate trucking routes available via Oak St., Mackenzie/Macdonald streets, or Dunbar St. to access W. 

Broadway. 

Please see the truck access route map below, which includes signage identifying trucks that will be subject to the 

turning restrictions. These turn restrictions will be in place 24/7 until the end of the project. 

Please plan extra travel time, watch for wayfinding information, and obey traffic control personnel and all signs. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your patience  

We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 

Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 

current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca. 
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